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Truly the last thing we need is yet another task force appointed by goverment for so 

called public safety while raising our taxes again through a statewide property tax. 

We the people of Oregon can see that safety is not what Oregon leaders want. That 

is clear by the horrible measure 110. I cant beleive for one minute that this bill will be 

any different than any other disaster Oregon Democrats and Republicans put forth & 

pass. No.  


